Point Cook Senior

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are delighted that your child will be attending Year 10 at Point Cook Senior Secondary
College in 2019.

To transition into Year 10, we would like to welcome students to our Year 9 into 10
Orientation Program, which will run for 4 days from the Monday 3 December — Thursday 6
December at Point Cook Senior Secondary College, Corner Boardwalk Boulevard and
Bergamot Drive Point Cook 3030.

Students should arrive at Point Cook Senior Secondary College and assemble inside the
school grounds from 8:30am on Monday 3 December for a 9am start, where they will be
greeted and begin their Orientation Program for Year 10 at Point Cook Senior.

Lunch is provided on Thursday 6 December but students will need to provide their own
lunch for the other orientation days. Our canteen will be operational on these days. Please
inform Isobel Hawkins, Transition Leader if you have any dietary requirements. Isobel can be
contacted at the college on 9395 9271.

Regards,
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